
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

                                                           

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

         

 
        

 

           

 

            

 

 
         

 

          

 
 

Issue No.2 

 Sept 7th, 2023 

Dinner Menu – 

Week 3 

 

Thank you! 
Thank you for filling out all the permissions and payments for 

the beginning of term, it is much appreciated. Anyone who 
has yet to fill out the photographic and Seesaw permission, 
please do so as soon as possible so we can start sharing our 

learning and adventures.   

New Parents/Grandparents etc. 
Traffic at Gorran 

We work hard to ensure our children are safe 
when being picked up from school and that traffic 

does not build up towards the busy Drumcroon 
Road. 

We have a one-way system which has been 
working well for parents – where you drive past 

the school, turn at the entrance to Maine and pull 
up along the front of school.  

Queuing traffic waits on the right-hand side, 
pulling forward when there is space available. 

Please share with childminders and grandparents.   
 
 

What’s On 
Monday – Piano 
Football Club 
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Tuesday – Swimming  
Piano  
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Wednesday – Kids 
Club 2-5pm 
Thursday – Kids Club 
2-5pm 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Choir @ Aghadowey Flower Festival 
The choir will be singing at St Guaire’s Flower Festival in Aghadowey 

Presbyterian Church on Friday 8th Sept 12:30 -1:30pm.  
The choir will be travelling by school bus and lunch will be provided 

for them. They will be back in school before home time.  
Everyone is welcome to come along – enjoy the festival and listen to 

our wonderful school choir.  

School uniform 
Our pupils are looking very smart in their new school uniforms.   

On PE days please wear school jumper and polo shirt with dark - 
leggings, shorts or track suit bottoms.  

If you are staying for a sport after school, please wear the same 
uniform as PE days, children are welcome to change after school if 

they prefer to wear sports kit.  
Thank you for your cooperation.  

Clubs  
We will be starting afternoon 

clubs over the next few weeks. 
First club will be - 

Football P5-7 (Boys and Girls) – 
Next Monday (11th) 3:15-4pm.  

 
New Sports Tops 

We are delighted that our new 
sports tops have arrived in school. 

Our sports teams will certainly look 
the part and be kept nice and warm 
when they are out representing the 

school this year. These tops were 
generously donated by a member 
of our school community. Thank 

You! 

Jumpers 
In the beautiful sunshine the 
pupils have been taking their 

jumpers off in school. It is 
important that these are clearly 

named.  
Can you also check each evening 

that your child has the correct 
jumper or cardigan home with 

them.  

Stars of the Week 
Our star of the week certificates 
this week go to our wonderful P1 

pupils. They have made an 
amazing start to life at Gorran 

and we are so proud of them all.  
Well done to John, Ellis, Oakley, 

Nina, Anna, Joseph, Joe, Jack, 
Emma and Bobbie.   

All our pupils have done a 
wonderful job in making sure they 

feel welcome and happy! 


